

December 5, 2008

Barday Kennels R.R. #4, Havelock, Ontario, KOL 1ZO

Dear Barb,

On behalf of the Markham Ducks Unlimited Committee, I would like to extend our appreciation for your support at our most recent Hunting Heritage Dinner by making the yellow lab pup available to us for our Live Auction. Over 20 years, our Pup Auction has become the most popular and one of the more successful components of our Fund Raising Dinner Auction.

The purchaser of the pup this year is a very close friend of mine and also my hunting partner. He is truly impressed with the temperament and intelligence of your dog and feels that he will become an outstanding waterfowler in short order. Also, I would like to extend my personal complements to you, and your breeding partner Irene, for the excellent management of your kennels. It was a pleasure to visit your facilities, meet your dogs and see how much pride you take in your work as a breeder of field labs.

I hope that we can count on you for continued support of our organization in the future.

Many thanks again,

R. Gregory Weeks,

Past Committee Chairman